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TO:   Board of Supervisors 
    
 
FROM:  Philip A. Ginsburg, General Manager 
   Recreation and Park Department 
 
DATE:  June 15, 2021 
  
SUBJECT: Retroactive - California Department of Parks and Recreation 

Statewide Park Grant – Playground at India Basin  - $5,768,000 
 
The San Francisco Recreation and Park Department (RPD) applied for a Statewide 
Park Grant from California State Parks and Recreation Department (DPR) on March 12, 
2021 to construct a playground at India Basin Shoreline Park. This is part of the India 
Basin Waterfront Projects in the Bayview Hunters Point neighborhood. The project has 
involved extensive outreach and community participation in the park design.  
 
Currently, the Recreation and Park Department is actively raising funds to delivered 
improvements to India Basin Shoreline Park.  
 
The grant has not  yet been awarded; however, the grant contract and grant 
performance period will be retroactive to July 1, 2020.  Therefore, the grant is 
considered retroactive.  
 


